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DEPUTY MAYOR FOR PUBLIC SAFETY BANKS TO HOLD BRIEFING ON PUBLIC SAFETY IN NEW YORK CITY
         
NEW YORK – Tomorrow, New York City Deputy Mayor for Public Safety Philip Banks III will be joined by New York City Police Department (NYPD) Commissioner Edward Caban and New York City Department of Education (DOE) Chancellor David C. Banks to take New Yorkers’ questions and update them on the Adams administration’s ongoing public safety efforts in New York City.
 
During the briefing, NYPD Commissioner Caban and DOE Chancellor Banks will discuss the city’s back to school safety preparations ahead of the start of the 2023 school year.
 
Members of the public can submit questions in advance online.     
 
WHO:       
Deputy Mayor for Public Safety Philip Banks III 
NYPD Commissioner Edward Caban
DOE Chancellor David Banks
 
WHEN:               
Friday, September 1, 2023      
11:30 AM
   
WHERE: 
City Hall - Blue Room* 
New York, NY 10007 
 
*This event is open press, however, due to space limitations, TV cameras are not permitted in the Blue Room. This event will be streamed live and available on Encompass Port CTY-3653. 
 
Media can also join this briefing virtually. Credentialed media must preregister for this event through WebEx. 
Register and join by clicking here.
Event password: 8APmQPruv53
 
Members of the public can view the briefing on the New York City Mayor’s Office’s YouTube, Facebook, or Twitter pages. 
###

